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Partner in DULF (Delhi University Literature fest) 

Date:-  22nd February, 2025                              Participants :- 15                  

Venue:- SRCC                     

On 22nd February, 2025, the prestigious Delhi University Literature Fest 

(DULF) unfolded within the iconic campus of Shri Ram College of Commerce 

(SRCC), celebrating the rich tapestry of literature, art, and culture. The Fine 

Arts, Photography, and Culture Society (FPCS) of Shyam Lal College proudly 

partnered in this grand fest, bringing a creative spark and artistic spirit to the 

event. 

The theme of the fest, “Voices of a Changing India,” invited participants to 

dive deep into the stories, traditions, and transitions of our country—bridging 

the gap between heritage and modern expression. As a partner, FPCS curated 

a vibrant art installation zone and a live mural station, where students 

captured the pulse of India’s literary soul through colors, strokes, and visual 

storytelling. 

The event commenced with orientation and coordination briefings, following 

which the collaborating societies set up their installations and workshops. 

FPCS’s dedicated team of 10 student artists and photographers showcased an 

interactive visual journey that mirrored the fest’s literary focus. Their live 

mural, built over the course of the day, became a major attraction, drawing 

attention from authors, professors, and students alike. 

Throughout the day, the fest featured open mic sessions, poetry slams, author 

interactions, and cultural performances. The FPCS segment remained one of 

the most visited and appreciated zones, where art met voice, and tradition 

met innovation. The installation was a beautiful blend of literature and 

canvas, with each artwork inspired by themes from classic and contemporary 

Indian writing. 

The event was organized with meticulous care—ensuring originality, smooth 

transitions between sessions, and creative synergy among all participating 

societies. The teacher coordinators and volunteers from SRCC and FPCS 



worked hand-in-hand to ensure seamless execution throughout the eight-

hour celebration. 

As the day came to an end, the efforts of every participating team were 

acknowledged with certificates and tokens of appreciation. The presence and 

contribution of FPCS were personally recognized by the organizing committee, 

further cementing the society’s role in making DULF 2025 a memorable and 

impactful celebration of art and literature. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


